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19 October 2012
Service Announcement 001/19102012


International Board – Planned Launch date
Subject to regulatory approval, the new International Board trading service will be available for trading constituents of Straits Times Index (STI 30) and MSCI Singapore Free Index in London from week commencing Monday 19 November 2012.

The current list of securities making up the two indices is attached as appendix A to this service announcement.  The Customer Development Service will be updated to reflect these revised details.   The final list of securities to be added to production, along with any future amendments will be notified as normal by London Stock Exchange’s Datasync reference data service and via the reference data files that clients should process daily. 

Existing London Stock Exchange order book users wishing to access the International Board for trading Singapore securities will need to complete a new Static Data Form. This is independent from any previous information a member firm may have provided for SETS and International Order Book.  To ensure that customers can access the International Board from the launch date customers are requested to email completed forms by Friday 9 November 2012 to:

clientimplementation@londonstockexchange.com  

For more information on Static Data Forms, to access the revised version of the International Board Service & Technical Description and for more information on the new trading service, please see:

www.londonstockexchange.com/internationalboard
For further information on International Board Trading Service please email: clients@londonstockexchange.com
If you have any technical questions please liaise with the Technical Account Management team on +44 (0)20 7797 3939 or email: lsetam@londonstockexchange.com
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If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager on +44 (0)20 7797 3939.





An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the London Stock Exchange's Internet site.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib" �http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib�





Customers are reminded that the London Stock Exchange may broadcast test data from its production environment at the weekends which should be discarded and not processed.
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